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Dear Commissioners:

I live on $1100 dollars a month, own my home in South Dakota and am single.  

I, no longer, can work outside my home due to chronic illness and my income is

alimony.  I am a college educated, white female citizen and over 21.  I worked in 

the service sector from age 16 through college, then I spent years working as a

professional in psychiatric care.  I have been paying into the IRS for 43 years.  In 43

 years, I never cheated, loop-holed or weaseled on paying into the income tax 

system.  I am not boasting, as I think most average working Americans can say 

exactly the same things. It has nothing to do with work ethics, patriotism, pride or

fear of being caught…it has to do with Responsibility and Honesty.

Ladies and Gentlemen, I do believe it is Time that the Government follow through 

with the same convictions by being Responsible and Honest in its Tax Structure.  

When I was young and healthy I could afford to pay my taxes, today I cannot 

squeeze extra out of my monthly income to pay an advance through quarterly 

estimates into a system that makes exceptions for those on a higher economic strata 

who have a MBA or CPA or attorney appealing to IRS on their behalf.  I, like most

folks living on a 4 or 5 digit annual income, live on a budget.  My budget includes 

my tax payment to IRS in March…insurances are Jan. and July, state property tax

are May and Oct., IRA payments are Feb. and Aug.. I admit that March is a toughie

and I invariably end up ‘borrowing from Peter to pay Paul’, but it evens out in the 

end.  When I spoke with an IRS representative and later with a CPA, I received
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an identical answer,  ”We are a pay as you go tax plan”.  Well, looking at the 

President’s proposed Budget and Requests; I propose the Government is going to 

Hell in a handbasket and paying for it from a lot of folk’s tightly cropped budgets.  I

am more than willing to Pay as I go…but, for cripe’s sakes, let me go until March to 

pay my taxes like I have done for 43 years.  Some retired folks’ commented  on 

this ‘adjustment’ earlier this week,  ”It is like they are afraid we will ‘go’ before 

IRS gets paid.”  Thank God, for the American sense of humor.

I don’t know if this letter will ever make it in front of the Commission or if it meets 

the set criteria for comments, but in all fairness to myself and others in my boat I 

have to give it a shot.  I do invite each of you to live on my $1100 a month budget for  

3 months and to extract the quarterly estimate out of it without sacrificing your 

health care insurance, utilities, and other necessities.  Oh, don’t forget to throw in at  

least 1 emergency expenditure every quarter i.e. car breakdown, hospitalization, 

dental work.

In closing, please let me say, I have a great life and I thank God every morning to 

waking up in this wonderful country and that my children have the opportunity to

achieve the highest level possible in their chosen professions.  I will always pay my 

fair share into the system to keep this democracy healthy.  I, only ask that the

system allows me to do so annually by April 15th.  I know whatever you decide will 

not effect the current crisis I face, but hopefully, it may change things.

Sincerely,

Marie T. DeYonge 

